
Sep 22nd, 2022 

FCC Confidential Authorization 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject: Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of

FCC ID: I28-BGM220S22A 

In accordance with Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, Zebra Technologies 

Corporation hereby requests short-term (180 days) confidential treatment of information

accompanying this application as outlined below:  

• External Photos

The above materials contain proprietary and confidential information not customarily 

released to the public.  The public disclosure of these materials provides unjustified benefits 

to its competitors in the market.  

Sincerely, 

___________________ 

Jay Cadiz 

Senior Manager - Regulatory 

Email : jcadiz@zebra.com  

Ph No : 1 (847) 616-5806  

• User Manual


